

Moving day

An excited Amar Saluja watched as the first half of his pre-fab house was set in place on the foundation at 26 Rexway Drive, Georgetown, last Wednesday. The original house was destroyed in a fire last year, so Saluja purchased the home, had it demolished and put in a new foundation on which to place the new home. Saluja and his family sold their original home in town, and look forward to their new digs on Rexway.

Photo by Ted Brown

Georgetown Fairgrounds Georgetown Highland Games Notice

During the games on June 9th normal park operation will be suspended and a park admission charge will be in effect: adults \$15.00, students and seniors \$8.00. 12 & under with parent FREE.

The IFP Halton Hills, Tuesday, June 5,

Free parking locations during the games are as follows:

A - New Lot - Mill & Edith Sts.

B - Mill & Main St.

C - Cedarvale Park

D - Memorial Arena

0.4 km

0.5 km

0.8 km

0.9 km

Woman grateful for offers of help

Continued from pg. 1

"They might as well have cut my legs off," she said. But all the support from area residents has "brought her faith back in the community."

"The story about Sherry Cartwright touched me," said Don Fendley in an email to the newspaper. "Being a disabled person myself I cannot imagine losing my assisted devices that help restore our independence."

Fendley offered to loan Cartwright his four-wheeled walker that he uses mostly in the winter until she gets a replacement.

"I can totally empathize with Sherry Cartwright's theft of her walker, as I myself have recently been disabled as the result of a rare incurable nerve condition, for which the primary symptom is severe pain," said Suzanne Blair of Georgetown in an email to the newspaper.

"On the days (or sometimes hours) that I am able to, I have to walk the boxers that I have rescued through the use of a scooter. I would like to offer her \$250 towards the purchase of a new scooter. I have confidence that other good people from our town will come forward to make up the difference, to ensure Sherry and her dog continue to enjoy their walks, as well as restore Sherry's independence."

ANNOUNCEMENT



ROB BLACKBURN

Marg & Phil Jones and Toby Chisholm, of the J.S. Jones Funeral Home, are pleased to announce that our long time friend and employee **Rob Blackburn** has become an owner with us. Over the last 20+ years Rob's dedication and professionalism has made him invaluable to our funeral home and a credit to our community. Moving forward, with Toby and Rob's involvement in our day-to-day operations of the funeral home, we will be able to maintain our independence

from conglomerates and larger impersonal organizations. We will have forward thinking, professional experience and personal care for years to come.

Marg & Phil Vones



11582 Trafalgar Road, (N. of Maple Ave.) Georgetown, Ontario L7G 4Y5

> PHONE: 905-877-3631 Fax: 905-873-6574

EMAIL: JONESFUNERALHOME@BELLNET.COM JSJONESANDSONFUNERALHOME.COM

"OUR FAMILY SERVING YOUR FAMILY SINCE 1954"



** With \$2397 down on the 2012 Civic DX and \$3,648 down on the 2012 CR-V.

*See dealer for details

316 Guelph Street, Georgetown 905-873-1818 905-874-3021